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Brandy Butler

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Monday, November 06, 2017 12:08 PM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: FPL hikes

Good Afternoon, 
 
Please place the attached email in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket No. 
20170007-EI.   Thank you. 
 
 
From: Randy Tkacs [mailto:randy.tkacs@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, November 06, 2017 11:23 AM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown 
Subject: FPL hikes 
 
FP&L should not be allowed to raise our rates! 
Here’s why: 
1 Our rates have gone up too much already. 
2 Smart meters were a wast of tax payer monies. They have been proven to be dangerous (can cause cancer) and 
are not better than the analog meters we were forced to change out. Big corporations lie! 
3 For years, rates have increased and we have not had hurricanes. So now we have to pay 💰 go figure? 
4 It’s about time our elected officials could stand up and represent the people. Not the lobbyist and big business. 
We watching you and the job you do!!! 
5 Just say NO! 
--  
Best Regards 
 
Randy Tkacs 
Home Inspector 
321-652-4448 
InterNachi Certified Lic#1694 
www.aaa1homeinspection.com  




